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The Ladies had a successful and eventful year. Below
I will mention you our activities.

In January,when we had our Parish Assembly,we
prepared a buffet lunch.

In February we prepared the Vartanantz Dinner for over
sixty people.

In March,we had a Michink Lenten dinner in our church
hall., Also,we attended the Women's Saints day celebration at the Diocese
with Der Hayr.

In April,we served the Madagh Dinner for over 100 people

In May,during those three Rug Sale days we sold food.

In August we helped during Picnic.

In September,we organized a bus trip to One World
Festival,NYC. 30 people joined the group.

In September and October we served and cooked three
pre-Bazaar dinners.

In November ,we helped the Bazaar Comm. during the
three days of Bazaar.

In December,we had the Ladies Guild elections. We
prepared the buffet lunch.

And on Pastor's Supiday,again we prepared a buffet dinner.

Also all the coffee hours were organized and arranged
by the Ladies guild.

In 1985,we had approx. 12 meetings with Der Hays.
We had only One Hokejash.

We thank you for all the support that you gave us,
be it financial or moral. Thank you very much,

Respectfully submitted

Carmen Fuchs
Ladies Chairperson 1985



